
 
 

News Release 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact: 
May 21, 2012     Heidi Barcus 
       London & Amburn 
       (865) 637-0203 
 

ETLAW AWARDS HEIDI BARCUS SPIRIT OF JUSTICE AWARD 

The East Tennessee Lawyers Association for Women (ETLAW) 
recently named Heidi Barcus of Knoxville’s London Amburn 
law firm as the recipient of its 2012 Spirit of Justice 
Award. 

Barcus joins a very select group of past recipients of this 
award including Supreme Court Justice Sharon Lee. The 
Spirit of Justice Award is given in recognition of 
outstanding service to the legal profession. Established in 
2008, the first recipient was Wanda Sobieski, noted 
Knoxville lawyer and past-president of ETLAW. 

“With more than 100 members in ETLAW, so many women doing 
amazing things, the selection is not easy. But this year’s 
award couldn’t have gone to a more deserving member of the 
legal community,” said Sobieski. ”Heidi has done a 
phenomenal job within her specific field of practice 
working to improve the practice of law. She is a wonderful 
example of who we would like to see represent women 
lawyers.” 

Barcus received recognition for the Spirit of Justice award 
at the Tennessee Supreme Court Law Day Luncheon held at the 
Foundry on Wednesday, May 9. 

Described as a natural teacher and mentor, Barcus is a past 
historian and board member of ETLAW. She was one of the 
first female attorneys in the state to achieve 
certification as a Medical Malpractice Specialist and heads 
up that division at London Amburn. 



She is well-respected by her colleagues. Recently U.S. 
federal judge, The Honorable Robert Leon Jordan, selected 
Barcus as his delegate to the 72nd Judicial Conference for 
the Sixth Circuit. 

“We at London Amburn are very proud of Heidi,” said Dale 
Amburn, president. “She is a great role model and advocate 
for the legal profession. She is well-deserving of this 
prestigious award.” 

Barcus is a fellow of both the Tennessee and Knoxville Bar 
Associations and is president-elect for the Knoxville Bar 
Association. She is an official mentor with the ABA 
Diversity Mentoring Institute and a volunteer at the 
Community Mediation Center. Barcus is a 1993 graduate of 
the University of Tennessee College of Law and a former 
assistant general counsel at the University of Tennessee. 
She has served as an adjunct professor at the University of 
Tennessee College of Law since 2002, teaching trial 
practice, legal writing, and pre-trial litigation. 
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